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Tuesday 28 March 2023 

 

Staff Changes – April 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Changes to Teaching Team in RCG (Shireen Class) 

 

I am writing to share some changes to the teaching team in Shireen Class with effect 
from Term 5, after the Easter holidays. 

Due to some internal staffing changes, Mrs Green will be moving to Year 3S for the 
Summer Terms. This is a temporary secondment only until the end of this academic 
year.  

We have been able to draw on our expertise through our English Hub and are very 
pleased to confirm that we have been able to recruit a high-quality colleague, Mrs 
Bonnie Amos in order to work with Miss Ciantar.  

Mrs Amos and Miss Ciantar have previously worked together and will make a 
dynamic and consistent teaching team. Mrs Green will continue to be Team Lead 
and will oversee the progress of all children. She will also continue to attend any key 
events with the class such as the school trip. 

Mrs Green has spoken to the children today and we have reassured them that we 
will look after them very well during these changes. If you, as parents, have any 
questions about these changes, please do contact Mrs Green at school or via the 
office; we will be very happy to make time for you. 

I am sure that you would like to offer your warmest support to team as they look 
forward to the Easter break. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Iain Witts 

Executive Headteacher 

 


